
 

July 14, 2025 

ENAX, Inc. 

 

Notice: Closed for the Holidays 
 

Due to the 2025 summer holidays in Japan, our office will be closed on the following 

days: 

 

■ Closed period 

Tokyo Headquarters : From August 15 (Fri) to August 17 (Sun) 

Yonezawa Office : From August 9 (Sat) to August 17 (Sun) 

 

Any inquiries during the holiday period will be handled as soon as our office reopens on 

Monday, August 18. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 


